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From: Judith Kelly <jkelly1@maine.rr.com>
To: <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/6/2013 1:41 PM
Subject: 97 Danforth St. 44-F-2
Attachments: IMG.pdf; IMG_0001.pdf; IMG_0002.pdf

Hello Ann,
Please see the attached affidavits. I wish to revise my application. I 
want to go back to my original application of legalizing from zero to 
three dwelling units.
Will wait to hear from you.
Thank you,
Judy Kelly

207-883-3335


